
 

The heartland of southern Africa – development is about people 

 

 
DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Date:  1
st
 September 2014 

Embargo: None 

 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL OPENING OF THE PROVINCIAL YOUTH CAMP 

 

The Youth Camps programme is an initiative of the National Minister of Department of 

Social Development to mobilize and conscientise the youth on social ills affecting the 

communities and to raise awareness on the responsibilities youth have in shaping their own 

lives and the country. Camps give an opportunity to share ideas and experiences across 

colour lines to build non-racial society. 

 

You are hereby invited to the Official Opening of the Provincial Youth Camp, to be held as 

follows: 

 

Date:  2
nd

 September 2014 

Venue: Schoemansdal Environmental Education Centre 

Time:  10:00 

 

The group will be addressed by the MEC for Social Development, Joyce Mashamba. 

 

 

For more information please contact:  

Adele van der Linde 

                                                            Media Liaison Officer 

                                                            Department of Social Development 

                                                            082-044-3842 

                                                            limpopohealth@gmail.com 

     adele.vanderlinde@dhsd.limpopo.gov.za 

 

 

End. 
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